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August 28, 2019

City of Crofton
Kathy Nohr

PO Box 189
Crofton, NE 68730

Dear Kathy,

Enclosed with your latest billing from CKRWP is a copy of a violation that our water system experienced on
April 1, 2019 from the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services.

Please share this information with all people who drink this water, especially those who may not receive this
notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You can do this by
posting the notices in public places where customers are most likely to see them or distributing copies by hand
or mail. - '

For more information, please contact the Rural Water office at (402) 254-6758.

Sincerely,

. 7 - .
oA S S
Scott Fiedler Cope Clark

Project Manager Certified Designated Plant Operator




IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

B

Monitoring Requirement Not Met for Cedar Knox RWD

Cedar-Knox RWD is required by Nebraska’s Regulations Governing Public Water Supplies, Title 179 NAC 3 to
collect and submit drinking water samples for regulatory analysis.

Cedar-Knox RWD is required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a regular basis.
Results of monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water meets health standards. On April 2,
2019 we did not complete follow-up monitoring in the distribution system after monitoring on April 1* indicated
the Chlorite level of 1.1 mg/L at the entrance to the distribution system slightly exceeded the MCL of 1.0 mg/L.
Therefore we cannot be sure of the quality of your drinking water during that time. Daily monitoring since that -
time has not indicated any more problems.

The Disinfeetion byproduct Chlorite is a chemical which may be formed when disinfectants added to the water
react with naturally-oceurring organic and inorganic matter present in the water

There is nothing you need to do at this time. If a situation arises where the water is no longer safe to drink, you
will be notified within 24 hours.

Cedar-Knox RWD regrets its failure to collect follow-up Chlorite samples and will work to ensure that the
testing is observed in the future.

For additional information regarding this notice, please contact:
Name; \ﬁzmﬁ F [ e,cl lwer
Phone # 402~ 254 - (78S

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have
received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). You
can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.



